
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 24th June 2022  

 
 

DOJO Class Reward 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 3, 

At the beginning term 5, Year 3 decided that their next class reward would be a trip to South Park! The children have 

been working extremely hard to earn points and we are pleased to tell you that they will be able to celebrate their 

achievement. 

The class' reward afternoon will take place on Monday 4th July during the afternoon. 

As the children will be leaving the school grounds, we will require some parent helpers.  Please can you inform the 

class teacher if you are able to support with this. 

Mr Smith and Mrs Ford are extremely proud of the children for all their hard work  and I am sure you will join us in 

congratulating them on their determination to follow the Rainbow Rules. If you have any questions regarding this 

event, please do not hesitate to write in your child’s planner or ring the office and ask to speak to the class teacher. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

  

 

Mr Smith and Mrs Ford 

Year 3 


